
 

 

 

February 13, 2018 

 

 

Support for Relief Efforts to Eastern Taiwan Earthquake 

 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy to those who have suffered hardship 

from the earthquake in eastern Taiwan. 

 

ONO PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. (Osaka, Japan; President, Representative 

Director and CEO: Gyo Sagara) has made a donation of TWD 1 million (about ¥3.7 

million) through its subsidiary, ONO PHARMA TAIWAN CO., LTD., to Taiwan Ministry 

of Health and Welfare donation account to support all people who had damages in the 

eastern Taiwan earthquake. 

 

We hope the earliest recovery in the areas affected by the earthquake. 
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